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LAST MEETING

The meeting opened with a
brief address by Dave
Lancaster. He gave a history of
the club up to date. We now
have grown to 60 members,are
well off financially and have
found a new home at Erskine
Academy.

We had nominations for
officers. Bob Baker was the
only nominee for president. A
board of directors was also
established.

Despite the fact that I was
told that elections were to be
held in Oct.and to publish that
in the newsletter, elections
were held anyway.

Bob Baker was elected
president. Allyn Beecher is still
Vice President. The board of
directors consists of the
President,Vise president,Dave
Lancaster, Jim Perry and Dave
Barden.

It was also voted to spend
$300.00 per year on
woodturning tools for Erskine
Academy instead of rent.

To the best of my knowledge
the position of librarian is still
open.

Next Meeting
All future meetings will be
held at E-kine which is
located off ute 32 about 1
mile past Dave’s road. Look

for a cemeterv on vour right
and it’s the next right turn just
before the school..

This' meeting will be on
Sunday October 19 from 9am
to 4 pm.

John Jordun will be the

featured denonstrator. John is
an internationally known
turner. He hus 2 videos. One
on bowl tuiring and an other

on hollow ‘orms. This should
be a meeiing well worth
attending.

Raffle/uc

The brin; vack raffle was
won by . .n Ramsey. It
brought in & .00

The wood uction generated
$15.50. Tack Vesery donated a

chuck .

Club Dues
Club dues are due in
September. You will find the

membership application on the
back of the newsletter. It’s still
only $25.00. Remember your
dues must be paid to see a
demo as the one in October.
Please send your dues directly to
the treasurer, Bob Morrell. His
address is on the form. We are
an all volunteer organization.
Your cooperation is greatly
appreciated.

For Sale

2 face plates 3/4 X 16

#1 MT cup center

#1 MT threaded adapter/jacobs
Bill Cohen 773-0817




